
                                                            
 

 
 
 

KING'S LYNN CONSERVANCY BOARD. 
 
 

Notice to Mariners No. 10/2018. 
 

East Coast of England - The Wash  
 

Approaches to Kings Lynn 
 

Underwater Obstruction, temporary amendments to buoyage 
 
 
Mariners are advised that following the sinking of No.16 light buoy an obstruction exists 
on the seabed exists for a diameter of 50 metres centred on 52° 51’365N 00°21’.275E. 
The obstruction extends to approximately 3 metres above the seabed. A small marker 
buoy marks the approximate position of the obstruction.  
 
All Mariners are advised to give the area a wide berth and navigate with caution. 
 
On or about 6th March 2018 attempts will be made by the buoyage vessel St Edmund to 
recover the buoy from the seabed. All mariners are requested to give the St Edmund a 
wide berth and pass at slow speed during salvage operations. 
 
A temporary yellow navigation buoy with yellow light Fl (3)Y10s will be established on or 
about 6th March 2018 close to the above position until a replacement No.16 light buoy 
can be established. 
 
For further information please contact the King’s Lynn Harbour Radio on VHF 14. 
 
 

5th March 2018. 

P.M Bailey. 

Deputy Harbour Master.  
King's Lynn, 

Norfolk PE30 ILL  

www.kingslynnport.co.uk 
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